March 20, 1958
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To = Miss Hopkins

From : Tony Smith

After looking over these sketches the rooms seem spacious,
orderly, and in character with the concept of the building.
This ignors the desirability of having reading areas between
the stacks, but I don't believe that 1t would seem "tight."
As planned here I think the rooms would be light and restful
and I am not sure that they could be successfully broken up
(on the basis of the same number of books and the same struc-
tural scheme). After taking a longer look at this layout I
think I prefer it to the later one, but that may be due to

a poor memory. In any case 1 shall attend the meeting to-

morrow afterncons





